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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment,  

 

I am writing in support of HB 2679 to limit the use of neonicotinoids. This class of 

chemicals should ideally not be used at all given their environmental persistence and 

devastating effect on pollinators. However, at the very least, they should not be 

applied by anyone who is not licensed and should not be available to the general 

public.  

 

Thank you for your serious consideration of this issue. I enjoy eating and certainly 

don’t want the pollinators who make my life possible to have theirs ended by our lack 

of wisdom and empathy towards all creatures both great and small. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kirsten Davis 


